
            

 

                     The Gold Line is coming!  

         The Gold Line Transit is coming in 2016! 

                             You are invited to attend the     
       “The importance of the Gold Line Transit,” seminar on 

         Thursday, August 22nd, 7 p.m. until 8 p.m. at the  
                           Susan M. Duncan Family YMCA 
                                   6350 Eldridge Street  
                                   ARVADA, CO. 80004 
 
                           Please RSVP by August 15th to  

        goldlineadvocacyseminar@gmail.com or       
                  questions regarding the event 
 
 



                    
  

 

            

                

 

 

 


